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I'm strongly in favor of rank choice voting to give the people of Oregon better choices 

in their elected officials. I believe that this will encourage those running for office to 

broaden their appeal to more voters. My hope is that it will also encourage more 

independent and "middle of the road" people to run for office. Long term, I think that it 

will help voters who feel disenfranchised to be heard and feel heard by their elected 

officials, even if they didn't vote for them as their first choice. 


